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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Hello Morton AAUW Members,

 

We’re having a Heat Wave!!

 

I have been overwhelmed with feelings of pride and thankfulness for the great work Morton AAUW does.  Many hands make light work!

 

The kind, wonderful Linda Young has agreed to chair the Community committee for one year. Helping at the PFest Delight Tent is fun!

 

Be thinking of friends you can bring to our first meeting on September 17th, which is our Salad Supper with Audrey Elward, the Pumpkin Idol Winner performing.  Your AAUW Board will be treating you to delicious salads and desserts. 


Be on the lookout for the LINK.  All branch members who have an email address should have received the newsletter on Wednesday morning, Aug. 28. Anyone who does not receive the email should contact Marilyn Van Ausdall  at vanausdm@gmail.com.  It can also be accessed on the state website:  http://aauw-il.aauw.net/files/2013/08/il_link_fall13.pdf. 
 

I look forward to working with you this year.  

 

See you in September!  

 

Take care,

Patti

 
Local news
Program
September Branch Meeting:  September 17, 2013
Location:   Community United Church of Christ

                     300 N. Main Street

                     Morton, IL

Time:        6:30 PM     

Program:  Salad Supper with entertainment by Audrey Elward, 2012 Pumpkin Festival Idol Contest winner

GOOD FOOD, FUN, AND MUSIC
The September meeting will occur on the third Tuesday evening of the month on 9/17/10 instead of the usual second Tuesday evening.  All of the rest of our meetings through May, 2014, will be held on the second Tuesday evening of each month. Please put those meeting dates on your calendar.  

This meeting will begin at 6:30 PM with a tasty salad supper provided by board members.  Later on, we'll be entertained by a musical performance by Audrey Elward, who is the 2012 Idol Pumpkin Festival Contest winner.  It will be a lighthearted meeting with the opportunity to reconnect with AAUW friends.  You're encouraged to bring a guest.  We'll talk about what we did for fun over the summer while we eat and then enjoy some beautiful music.  I hope to see you at the meeting.


Diane Pflederer
Vice President, Programs
Book Review
  
Sue Roth has selected the following two books for our reading pleasure:

 

[image: image3.emf]The Aviator's Wife by Melanie Benjamin is a historical fiction story about Charles and Anne Morrow Lindbergh .  
Other editions 

Enlarge cover 
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Top of Form

Bottom of Form

For much of her life, Anne Morrow, the shy daughter of the U.S. ambassador to Mexico, has stood in the shadows of those around her, including her millionaire father and vibrant older sister, who often steals the spotlight. Then Anne, a college senior with hidden literary aspirations, travels to Mexico City to spend Christmas with her family. There she meets Colonel Charles...more For much of her life, Anne Morrow, the shy daughter of the U.S. ambassador to Mexico, has stood in the shadows of those around her, including her millionaire father and vibrant older sister, who often steals the spotlight. Then Anne, a college senior with hidden literary aspirations, travels to Mexico City to spend Christmas with her family. There she meets Colonel Charles Lindbergh, fresh off his celebrated 1927 solo flight across the Atlantic. Enthralled by Charles’s assurance and fame, Anne is certain the celebrated aviator has scarcely noticed her. But she is wrong.
 
The other book is narrative nonfiction, called Behind the Beautiful Forevers, by Pulitzer Prize winner Katherine Boo. With intelligence, humor, and deep insight into what connects human beings to one another in an era of tumultuous change, The reader is carried headlong into one of the twenty-first century’s hidden worlds, and into the lives of people impossible to forget.  It's a book about Annawadi, a makeshift settlement in Mumbai, India.

BGBG will meet at Roberta Beutel’s, 46 Forestview Rd. on Wednesday, Sept. 4 at 7PM.  Please let her know ASAP if you will be joining the discussion.
Community
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Pumpkin Festival Sweet Shop


             AAUW Sweet  Shoppe Opportunity
September 11th from 3:45 until 7:00 PM

 

I still need a few more people to sign up to work in the Sweet Shoppe.  This is for the first night of the Pumpkin Festival

and it is the first shift.   

 

Please e-mail me at rmyoung@juno.com or call  263-7859.

 

It is always a fun time......Thanks,

Linda Young
Membership 
Membership News

As we begin our new AAUW year, it's time to recruit some new members.  Who can you think of that would like to make some new friends and be a part of our organization?  Invite a guest to our September meeting and show her what AAUW is all about.  Personal invitations seem to be the best recruiting tool.  I will mail a personal invitation, also, if you contact me with that information.  Let's make this another building year.

 

Sharon Farney

Membership chair

 

 

Interest Groups
Lunch Bunch
Lunch Bunch is ready to begin!!  One of our new interest groups this year is the Lunch Bunch.  All who are interested will meet once a month for lunch or brunch for some good old-fashioned "girl time."  Our first gathering will be held at Basta's restaurant in Morton on Thursday, Sep. 19, at 11:45.  At that time we will brainstorm locations for our future gatherings and will plan a schedule.  Can't make it on the 19th?  No problem!  Come the next month.  Anyone can attend as it suits your schedule.  Keep watching the newsletter for future dates.  Contact Sharon Farney with questions.
Debut of the Matin-A's (Matinees)

The tentative plan for the Matin-A Group is to meet for a matinee the third Saturday of each month, starting in September. Our first meeting will be September 21st. The first theater of choice will be the Pekin Theater, but based on movie selections, we may go to other theaters in the area. If members are interested, we may go out for coffee afterward to discuss the film.

The movies we select will hopefully be critically acclaimed, literary-based, or recommended by a member. Movies come and go quickly from theaters so it will be impossible to announce the movie in the monthly newsletter. If you are interested in joining the group, please contact me at susscott1@yahoo.com
I will put together an email blast to announce the movie selection, theater and time. I will email this information to the group members on the Wednesday before the show. 

Thanks for your support and understanding as we kickoff of this new interest group. 

- Susan Scott
 

New email address:
Carol Ricketts:  cricketts2002@gmail.com
WEBSITE
Please check out our updated website: http://morton-il.aauw.net/
Heather Thompson has graciously accepted the position of Webmaster.

There are links to Book Club, Events, Newsletter, Scholarship, and Membership.

Heather has done an awesome job!
Jan updates:
Chemotherapy to begin 

August 23, 2013 6:13pm 

We have been to the oncologist today.  Jan will start chemotherapy in the very near future.  She will have a port put in next week to facilitate the administration of the chemo, plus blood tests and a scan are scheduled.  The chemo will be done weekly for three weeks then off for one, for a duration of 4 to 6 months.  So we will move confidently forward on our journey.  We are not sure how this will affect our fall and winter plans, but we will let you know as soon as we have a better idea.  Keep us in your prayers.  Faith, Hope and Love,  Chuck and Jan 

September, 2, 2013
Dear Friends and Family, 

Busy week this past week.  We have entertained ourselves by first attending our church picnic, out to eat and to a Peoria (Illinois not Arizona)  tent theater, on Tuesday night, and out to eat again on Saturday night.  Jan continues eat lightly, but she is trying about anything.  Some foods are tolerated better than others.  In addition, we joined very good friends from Arizona for breakfast on Friday morning.  And Saturday afternoon we enjoyed seeing the movie, The Butler, As you can see we are still on the go.  Jan tires, but wouldn't anyone with the schedule we keep! 


In between all of that entertainment Jan has had several doctors appointments, scans, blood tests, and she initiated her chemo treatments on Friday.  She has tolerated the chemo amazing well, escaping much of the nausea by taking anti nausea meds. Altered blood counts are a huge and serious side effect of the drug, but we will cross that road when we come to it.  Her treatment schedule is chemo for 1 time a week for 3 weeks then off a week for a duration of 4 to 6 months.  

We continue to request your prayers.  First, prayers of Thanksgiving for Jan's remarkable strength and recovery, and second, that she tolerates the treatments and the chemo be effective.  

We could have not gotten this far on this journey with out your prayers and God's healing hand.  Thank you from the bottom of our hearts. 

Faith, Hope, and Love,  Chuck and Jan
Corresponding secretary,
Judy Griffin
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